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Eighth Line Municipal Class Environmental Assessment
Virtual Public Information Centre #3

June 6, 2022, 6:30-8:30 p.m. via Zoom

The Town of Halton Hills is undertaking an assessment for
improvements to Eighth Line from Steeles Avenue toMaple Avenue,

due to increased population and greater demand on our roads network.
Following an extensive evaluation, the preferred solution is to widen

Eighth Line within the study area with improvements to bemade to the
existing road infrastructure and active transportation features. An
Environmental Study Report (ESR) will bemade available for public

input once the study is completed.

Join us on June 6, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. for a virtual Open House featuring
a presentation on the project’s status and design concepts, followed

by a Question and Answer period.

Register for the Open House and find outmore about the project
by visiting letstalkhaltonhills.ca/eighth-line.

If you or someone you know has any issues accessing the
presentation and engagementmaterial, please contact:
Maureen Van Ravens, C.E.T., Town Project Manager

at 905-873-2600, ext. 2314 or via email at maureenv@haltonhills.ca
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